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We are all created unique and special.  
He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  

1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It was amazing to have so many parents in school this morning for our final express event of the year. You will 

have all received your child’s record of achievement for the year and I’m sure you will agree that it has been a 

jam packed year of learning and opportunities. We look forward to the year 4 leavers fair, assembly and other 

celebrations next week. Look out for key dates for next year that will be coming home next week.  

Wishing you a lovely weekend, Emma Stanford-Smith (Headteacher)  
 
 

LEARNING SNAPSHOTS  

Year 1 have enjoyed learning to tell the time this week! They have been working hard on telling the time to the hour and 
half past on analogue clocks! They have also been doing lots of computing this week and have enjoyed using beetbots 

Ask me: To tell the time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 have had a creative week and have been learning all about sliders, pivots and levers. They have made various 
prototypes and designed their own greeting cards with moving parts. They have then independently made their cards this 
afternoon.  
Ask me:  What is a lever? 



Year 3 have been really sensible and mature this week with their learning all about ‘changing me’.  They enjoyed their 

session in swimming where they had to swim in their clothes. Despite the heat, the summer games was enjoyed by all! Ask 

me:  how I’m feeling about the changes I might experience during puberty. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 enjoyed spending time in reception on Monday, 

completing some art with Mrs Hogan.  In Maths, the children spent the morning completing problem solving activities with 

Nathan Crook. The children have also made some excellent clay statues which will be coming home next week. In PE, Year 

4 took part in the summer games at Windsor Boys School. 

Ask me: Which ‘Nathan Crook’ problem solving activities did you enjoy the most?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The multiplication tables check results have been issued and we are incredibly proud of our Year 4 children.  The 

average score was 23 out of 25, which is above the national average and our highest average as a school.  Almost half of 

the children received full marks.  The scores have been written into the children’s planners to share at home.  We would 

encourage all the children to keep working on their times tables over the summer ready for Year 5 Maths. 

Reception enjoyed their transition day in Year 1 with Mrs Dewar and had fun exploring the classroom. They focussed in 

the story Farmer Duck and completed some Maths, English and role play activities about the book. When back in 

Reception, we spent time talking about different emotions we are feeling with these changes and wrote some sentences 

about they did in Year 1. Ask me: What did you do in Year 1? 

 



ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 

Reception: Clodagh and Hasan  

Year 1: Oscar and Michael 

Year 2: Barbara and Kian 

Year 3: Luc and Olivia 

Year 4: Akira and Aiyzah 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 

Reception: Gigi 

Year 1: Charlie 

Year 2: Leo R 

Year 3: Sonia 

Year 4: Azlan 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

YEAR 4 FAIR 

On Wednesday 16th July, in the afternoon, the children will have the 

opportunity to attend the Year 4 fair.  This is a Highly anticipated        

annual event.  The children can bring up to £5 to spend at the fair.  All 

the money goes to buying school resources. The Year 4 children have 

planned some excellent stalls and are looking forward to running their 

stalls next week.  

 

SPARKLY GREEN FORTHCOMING DATES 

 
14th July Year 2 Windsor Castle Trip 

16th July Year 4 Leavers Dinner 

More info to follow 

18th July  Year 4 Leavers assembly and 

picnic-More info to follow 

Children break up 1:15 

4th Sept  Children return to school 



 

We hope everyone had an amazing time at the Summer Fair — and we’re thrilled to share 
that, thanks to your support, we raised a fantastic £541.32! 

A huge thank you to all the parents who came along and made the day so special. An extra 
round of        applause goes to our incredible volunteers — your time, energy, and               
enthusiasm made all the difference. We truly couldn’t have done it without you! 

We’d also like to give a big shoutout to some generous local supporters: 

• Tesco Slough – for donating brilliant prizes for the bottle tombola and snack shop 
 

• John Padwick Landscapes – for helping with the hiring of the portable toilet (a less glamorous job, 
but very important!) 

 

• We Make Footballers – for running the exciting penalty shoot-out and 5-a-side         tournament. 

Well done to the reception parents who raised the most amount of money for the year group 
stalls, the PTA will be arranging a little reward for the reception children. 

I’m pleased to report the PTA has agreed another round of funding for the school for           
approximately £1041, the items are: 

• Colouring pens and pencils for each classroom 
 

• Maths resources for each classrooms 
 

• White Rose books to support in class learning 

 

We look forward to supporting the school and your children in their next academic year! 

Wishing you all a sunny, relaxing, and fun-filled summer holiday! 

Best wishes, 
Pete and Jaz  

 PTA Summer Fair – Thank You!  



 

One of our former Pupils is doing something amazing. They have set up an 

online petition to ban non recyclable plastics. Here is the link to sign the           

petition: 

https://petition.parliament.uk/petitions/709869 

 

 




